
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
28th June 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

National Industrial Strike Action 
 
I am writing to make you aware that there will be two further National Industrial Strike 
Action days this term. This is a national strike action to ongoing national issues and many 
schools across the country will be affected. 
 
As you will appreciate, the potential number of staff who will strike will have a significant 
impact on the daily running of the school. The school will be partially closed to pupils 
on the following strike days: 
 

• Wednesday, 5th July 2023 
• Friday, 7th July 2023 

 
The following year groups/pupils are expected to attend school: 
 

• Year 7 (3D and 3C only) 
• Year 9 (pupils who are educated in the main school building) 
• Pupils going on the Magma Trip (separate letter) 
• ALP (Offsite Provision) pupils 
• Pupils who access the Residential Provision 

 
The school will operate as normal with timetabled lessons and activities. The Local 
Authority and transport contractors have been made aware of strike days. 
 
We as a school respect the reasons for the Industrial Strike Action and appreciate that 
this may disturb our parents/carers. For health and safety reasons, we are unable to open 
the school fully due to the potential absences of those staff taking strike action. 
 
We hope that the Government and Trade Unions can reach an agreement to prevent 
further disruption to the school.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs R M Davies 
Headteacher 


